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Thanks to Adam Hungate and The Studebaker Studio 

for hosting our September “Rotary after Hours”.  Many 

members brought family and potential members.  

They enjoyed plenty of Rotary fellowship and delicious 

refreshments.   Roger DuMond presented a short 

program about a sister city relationship our club had 

back in the 1930s with the Windsor & Eton Rotary 

Club of England.  He shared letters written between 

the clubs which he found in our club’s archives.  In 1936 

we sent a Rotary Wheel to Windsor and Eton.  In 

return we received a wood carving of the Windsor 

Coat of Arms, pictured below. 


